
 

 

 

 
 

24 March 2014 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

THE 28TH ASIA-PACIFIC ROUNDTABLE (APR) 
2–4 June 2014, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 

 

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the Institute of Strategic and International 
Studies (ISIS) Malaysia will be organising the 28th Asia-Pacific Roundtable at the Hilton 
Kuala Lumpur on 2-4 June 2014. The Roundtable is convened annually on behalf of the 
ASEAN Institutes of Strategic and International Studies (ASEAN-ISIS), a network of 
Southeast Asia’s leading think-tanks. The conference programme is attached for your 
perusal.  
 

The Asia-Pacific Roundtable is a leading Track II security conference that provides a 
platform for robust policy-oriented deliberations on the region’s key strategic challenges. It 
regularly attracts over 300 policymakers, scholars and opinion leaders from across the Asia 
Pacific and Europe. The discussions of this year’s Roundtable will focus on the profound 
shifts in the region’s strategic landscape as well as several issues that represent elevated 
risks to regional security. The Prime Minister of Malaysia, The Hon. Dato’ Sri Mohd Najib 
Tun Razak, has been invited to deliver the Keynote Address and open the Roundtable. 
 

As the issues to be discussed at the APR are highly relevant, we hope that you can join us 
as a Participant and contribute your expertise to the deliberations. To help defray the costs 
of organising the Roundtable, there will be a modest conference fee of USD1,400, covering 
three nights’ accommodation with internet access at the Hilton Kuala Lumpur, all organised 
meals, conference papers and related materials.  
 

Kindly complete the attached Registration Form and return it to us with your payment of 
USD1,400 by bank draft or postal order payable to ISIS Malaysia. We are happy to offer 
you the Early Bird discounted fee of USD1,100 if payment of the conference fee is 
received by April 18, 2014. 
 

Should you require further information, please contact Tengku Sheila Tengku Annuar 
Zainal, Director of Public Affairs & Conference Services at tsheila@isis.org.my, or phone: 
+603 2693 7904/2693 2060 or fax: +603 2691 3210. We would be grateful for your 
response at the earliest convenience to enable us to make the necessary arrangements.  
 

I look forward to welcoming you at the 28th Asia Pacific Roundtable. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

TAN SRI RASTAM MOHD ISA  
Chief Executive 
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